
 

 

January 24, 2019 from 4- 6pm 

Be Informed: HOA General Meetings 

       

 

The HomeOwners Association (HOA) hosts general 
meetings of interest several times throughout the 

year in a Town Hall format.    
 

These meetings are open to all Tellico Village 
residents and property owners.   

 

Join us on Thursday, January 24th from 4-6pm 
at the Tellico Community Church for the: 

 

 “STATE OF THE VILLAGE” 

 
Learn about the “State of The Village” with informative 
presentations by the POA, HOA, TellicoLife, StayinTV,  
TV Library, and the Tellico Community Foundation.    
 
These presentations will look-back at last year’s 
accomplishments and what these organizations are 
planning for the coming year. 
  
Questions or suggestions, please contact Ken Litke, 
klitke204@gmail.com.   
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